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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
               
We would like to invite you to join us for our Christmas Concerts. The concerts will take place 
on the following dates:  
 
Reception:              Wednesday 6th December at 2.30pm 
 
Year 1 & Year 2:     Tuesday 12th December at 10.00am OR Wednesday 13th December at 
2.00pm 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6:     Tuesday 12th at 2.00pm OR Wednesday 13th December at 10.00am 
 
There are a total of two tickets available for each child for one concert only (sorry about the 
low number – it’s purely due to the lack of space and for health and safety reasons).   
 

Please use the following link to complete the google form to indicate whether you 

would like one or two tickets: https://forms.office.com/e/99JqJdQbSU  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs E Cooper 
Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/99JqJdQbSU

